
 

 

 
 
 
I would like to convey my warmest greetings to everyone 
taking part in the 5th World TCM & Acupuncture Week. 
  
This event provides researchers and practitioners in the field 
of traditional Chinese medicine and acupuncture a forum in 
which to share their knowledge, research and best practices. 
I am certain that everyone in attendance will benefit from 
the opportunity to learn from and network with their peers 
from around the world. 
  
I would like to thank the organizers for their commitment to 
supporting education and professional development in the 
field. 
  
I wish you all an insightful and productive week. 
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